
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

OF THE UNIVERSITY CORPORATION 

Hon . J. Hampton Moore, 

THE TEMPLE UNIVERSITY 

PHILADELPHIA 

House of Representatives, 

Washington, D. C. 

·My dear Mr . Moore :-

SILVER ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

DECEMBER 1909 TO DECEMBER 1910 

December 17, 1910. 

As a member of the International Child Labor Committee 

I am personally very much interested. in the passage of H. R.Bill 

No .27068 for the establishment in the department of Commerce and 

Labor of a bureau to be known as the Children's Bureau. 

In the educational work at Temple University with which 

I am associated I can see the need for some central organization 

which will be at least an advisory body concerning all matters re­

lating to the welfare of the child. There is so much money and 

effort wasted in scattered undertakings for the child, that the 

need of intellieent directorship is very great. Myself and those 

associated with me will greatly appreciate your interest in this 

matter. 

Very truly yours, 

/ ~ ?c??C"-CC 

Dean. 



PETI'l'JON 

Fav.orini the pi;.ssaP-e of H. R •. 270(8 
ror r,,.e est.1011.sr~Jnen~ in "Lhe 
department of Comr:;erce and Lal 01? 
a bureau to be kno'om as the 1 

Crildren ' s Bureau, 

. by 
Dr. Leura H. Carnell, Dean, 

Templ1, University, Phila,lelpl-.ia, 
Pa. 

DfC 1 9 l~l 

Mr. Moore of Pennslyvania. 
I: 


	Letter in Favor of a Children's Bureau-1
	Letter in Favor of a Children's Bureau-2

